
Printed on: 10/02/2022 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/02/2022  15:02:292021/5814/P OBJ Stephen Leeke The proposed balcony will almost directly overlook my garden and deny me and my family the privacy we 

currently enjoy. This will curtail our use of the garden and deny us the pleasure we get from its use.  It will also 

devalue our property as a private garden is one of the key attributes.
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